
Dear Mr Z 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE NO: 0386/08 
 
In  reply  to your request for information under the 
Freedom of Information 
Act 2000, received 11th August 2008. 
 
The Freedom of Information Act 2000 (The Act) requires us 
to handle all 
requests in a manner that is blind to the identity of the 
requestor.  Any 
information released in response to a request is regarded 
as being 
published, and therefore in the public domain without 
caveat. 
 
Request 
 
1)How many officers in this Police force attended training 
courses 
organized by Common Purpose in the last few years? 
2)How much this Police force spent for those Common Purpose 
courses? 
The answer to the question 1 can go,in relation to the 
years as far as you 
can,as I understand it's not easy to have this information 
forcurses 
attended may years ago. 
 
We  have  completed  all  searches  within  Cambridgeshire 
Constabulary and 
hereby enclose your response. 
 
Response 
 
1) No officers have attended a training course organised by 
Common Purpose. 
 
2) N/A 



 
 
May I apologise for the delay in responding outside the 20 
working days as 
defined by the Act. 
 
If  you  are  unhappy  with this response, please see the 
attachment below, 
which sets out your rights to appeal. 
 
(See attached file: Complaint Rights.pdf) 
 
Should  you  have  any  further  enquiries  concerning  
this matter, please 
contact  the  Information  Access  Office via email, or on 
telephone number 
0845 456 456 4 extension 2396. 
 
Regards 
 
Donna Anderson 
Information Access Office 
Cambridgeshire Constabulary 


